CARNOUSTIE HIGH SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL

It’s really important that the Parent Council is as representative of the whole parent body as possible. We need a wide mix of people and views at the meetings. You don’t have to join the Parent Council to come along to meetings. In fact, Parent Council meetings are public meetings, open to all members of the Parent Forum. That means anyone who fills a parenting role of a child attending Carnoustie High School is welcome to attend, and contribute to the meetings. You can come along once, or you can come along every time. You could even just contribute by getting in touch via the school office, or the Parent Council e-mail;- 

carnoustiehighparentcouncil@live.co.uk

Meetings for the coming year are on;-

Wednesday 14th November 2012
Monday 14th January 2013
Tuesday 5th March 2013
Wednesday 24th April 2013
Monday 3rd June 2013
Wednesday 18th September 2013 AGM

If you would like to discuss something in particular, please, please let us know in advance, so we can add it to the agenda, and make sure there is plenty of time for you. You can also do this by e-mail carnoustiehighparentcouncil@live.co.uk
or via the school office. 

We’ll do our best to make sure we have some nice biscuits in for you.


